May 21, 1993

Vernon V. VanDuvall 1055 Blaine St. Apt.#129 Riverside, California 92507

Dear Verdell:

I received your letter and suggestion with regards to recording the history for a book. I have been writing a book on the history of Nicodemus for several years now, and have been interviewing folks as often as I can. Your concept for collecting information on the family is great. I think I will make a form up and send it out to folks so that they can provide their family histories as they remember it.

This is a very laborous process, but needs to be done.

I appreciate your suggestion..

Angela Bates, President